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                                             REPORT 

GDC  Sunderbani organized a rally as part of Vigilance Awareness Week, aimed at raising 

awareness about anti-corruption measures and promoting integrity in public life. The rally 

included students, faculty, and local community members who carried placards and banners 

with messages encouraging ethical practices and transparency. Vigilance Awareness Week is 

observed annually to promote a culture of honesty and accountability across India, aligning with 

the government’s commitment to curbing corruption at all levels. 
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